
Tri Special Utility District 

300 West 16th Street 

Mount Pleasant TX 75455 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

Due to a 10% increase in our cost from the City of Mount Pleasant, new water rates 

will be in effect for Tri Special Utility District beginning January 1, 2017. 

 

Our current minimum bill of $22.31 will remain the same for zero usage.  There will 

no longer be 1,000 gallons included in that base amount. 

 

Water use will be prorated at a rate of $5.32 per 1,000 gallons.  This is only an 

increase of 6.5% over our current price of $4.99.  

 

The last increase was 10 years ago and we make every attempt to keep our rates 

affordable, while still being able to provide the best possible water system for you, 

our customer. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at 903-

572-3676. 


